BOOKINGS
 
Parents/carers are advised to book a place for their child well in advance (preferably with one weeks notice) We cannot guarantee that a place will be available for those who drop in on the day or phone to book a place at short notice. 
Under Care Commission regulations we have to abide by prescribed Adult to Child ratios which mean that if child numbers go up then we are required by law to provide extra staff to cover.  It is very difficult to provide staff at short notice and therefore we can’t always guarantee a place for your child.  For the reasons above, please do not send your child to the centre unaccompanied unless they have a place booked.
When booking, please let staff know the times for when your child will both arrive and depart.  All parents/carers are responsible for the delivery and collection of their children so please note that due to staff ratios, punctuality is essential.  Therefore if your child is collected more that 5 minutes after the end of the booked session, you will be liable for a £10 surcharge.  
All booked places must be paid for so if your child doesn’t show up at the centre without prior notice, then you will still be charged for that session.  If cancellations are necessary notice must be given at least 48 hours in advance as we may be able to offer this space to another child.  
We understand that in the case of illness for example, this is not always possible so we will accept a phone call the evening before or first thing in the morning, but please note this is only in exceptional circumstances.  If your child’s place is funded by Sabhal Mòr Ostaig and s/he fails to turn up for a session without advance notice for absence having been given, the College will still be charged.  
Please note that invoices should be paid weekly or monthly by arrangement.  
We would like to remind parents/carers of our extended opening hours, therefore the centre will be open for your child to attend between 8.45am and 5.30pm.  Again we would like parents/carers to note that as staff need appropriate time to prepare for the day and time at the end of the day to close down, it is essential that you keep within these times.  
Please note that we operate on an hourly rate therefore if your child is booked in to the half hour they will still be charged for the full hour.
